
 

TVSC March Dinner Group 

  

The Villages Singles Club Dinner Group will meet at Pho 

Saigon #1 Oxford,  11717 N  US Hwy 301, Oxford, Fl 34484 on 

Wednesday, 5 PM, March 15th, 2023.  

 

The Vietnam Noodle House is located at the intersection of 

CR 466 and US 301.  You may visit their website at 

PhoSaigon1Oxford.com.  Phone number is 352/492-9423.  

 

They have an extensive menu with most entries in the $15 to 

$17  range.  This is a smaller restaurant and can 

accommodate only 24 of us.  After 24, a waiting list will be 

utilized.  You may only make a reservation by email to 

jimsbrowning@yahoo.com.  An email acknowledgement will be 

sent.  Guests are welcome, especially prospective 

members.  A visit here was recommended by one of our 

members and during my visit I checked with a few of their 

customers and food was plentiful and very appealing and 

high marks were given. 

  

   

 

https://tvsinglesclub.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b48c70afeda9ecee7ab34ad8b&id=8201ede665&e=6c6a56fea8
mailto:jimsbrowning@yahoo.com?subject=Pho%20Saigon%20Dinner%205PM%20March%2015th


 

Jim Browning 

jimsbrowning@yahoo.com 

  

TVSC Direction Link  

 

  

 

Log on to view more events and options at The Villages Singles Club.  
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